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February 3, 2022 
 
Mr. Jeff Curtis, EHS Manager 
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc. 
5610 Alpha Drive 
Boynton Beach, FL 33426 
Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com   
 
Re: Renewal Notice for Operating / Postclosure Permit 
  Safety-Kleen MEDLEY Facility 
  EPA ID Number: FLD 984 171 694 
  Current Operating / Postclosure Permit: 56019-011-HO 
  Medley, Miami-Dade County, Florida 
 
Dear Mr. Curtis: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide notice that the permit numbered 56019-011-HO will 
expire on March 19, 2023.  Prior to one hundred-eighty (180) calendar days before the expiration 
of this permit, a complete application for the renewal of the permit shall be submitted on forms 
and in a manner prescribed by the Department and as stated in your permit.  A complete 
application is due by September 20, 2022.  
 
One hard and one electronic copy of the permit application shall be sent to: 
 

Environmental Administrator 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting 
2600 Blair Stone Road, M.S. 4560 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400 
 
AND 
 
Hazardous Waste Supervisor 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Southeast District Office 
3301 Gun Club Road 
West Palm Beach, FL 33406 
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The application shall meet the fee requirements of Rule 62-4.050 and Rule 62-730.293, F.A.C. 
The Permittee shall submit a copy of the cover letter accompanying the permit application and 
the fee to: 
 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting 
2600 Blair Stone Road, M.S. 4500 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 

 
The renewal fee may also be submitted electronically.  However, if the Permittee intends to 
submit the renewal fee electronically, the Permittee shall obtain instructions from the 
Department on how to submit the renewal fee electronically prior to attempting such submittal, 
and shall follow such instructions in making the electronic fee submittal. 
 
Since the permit application is due on May 23, 2022, please make arrangements with the 
Department as soon as possible if a pre-application meeting is required.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Carrie L. Kruchell, P.G. by telephone at (850) 245-8765 or by e-mail at 
Carrie.L.Kruchell@floridadep.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Michell Mason Smith, Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting 
 
cc: 
Brian Bastek, EPA Region 4, bastek.brian@epa.gov 
Carlos Merizalde, EPA Region 4, merizalde.carlos@epa.gov 
Edgar Echevarria, DEP Headquarters, edgar.echevarria@floridadep.gov 
Alannah Irwin, DEP Southeast District, alannah.irwin@floridadep.gov  
Robert W. Fox, ERM, bob.fox@erm.com  
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